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Thank you for choosing K’awaika Hanu Internet (KHI) as your internet service provider. 
As a customer you are free to choose which ever router you would like to purchase. KHI 
recommends our supported cnPilot router which helps you when there is an issue with 
connecting to the internet. With the cnPilot we can have a better understanding of what 
may be going on remotely. 

If you do choose to purchase and install your own router, let it be known that KHI will not 
be responsible for troubleshooting third party equipment. Customers who choose to use 
third-party routers will have to utilize the support option that comes with the product 
purchased. 

Brands that work within our network that KHI strongly recommends are: 

1. TP-Link  
2. Asus Routers 
3. Belkin 

Brands that KHI strongly does not recommend are: 

1. Cisco/Linksys 
2. Netgear Model: Nighthawk 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the KHI office Monday – Friday 
8:00 am to 4:30 pm (505) 552-9631 ext. 202 


